Pasadena Share-A-Meal Program 259 Sierra Madre Villa Avenue Pasadena California 91107 (626) 578-1616

August 7, 2014

Third Annual Pasadena Thanksgiving "Share-A-Meal"

At this time, there are many families in our city who are transitioning from self-sufficiency to homelessness, or vice versa. The Pasadena Unified School District (PUSD) has identified several such families in our local area, and wishes to support them through these challenges.

In recognizing the difficulties of families in transition, the Pasadena Sandwich Company (PSC) has partnered with the PUSD and the Pasadena Fire Department (PFD) to offer a Thanksgiving Day "Share-A-Meal." These families are invited to join us on November 27th, for a family-style feast at PSC.

In addition to hosting the meal, PSC, PUSD, and the PFD have offered to raise money and resources for this "Share-A-Meal" through the Stephen E. Fink Memorial Fund, a philanthropy established in honor of the founder of PSC.

This Thanksgiving, these partners are proud to carry on Steve's dream of feeding every single person in Pasadena. We are currently accepting donations from our community in the form of money, food (turkeys, pies, beverages, etc.), paper goods (plates, cups, napkins, etc.), and event volunteers. Donations can also be made online at: <a href="https://2C2025.campgn4.com/ShareAMeal">https://2C2025.campgn4.com/ShareAMeal</a>. Please arrange your tax deductible contributions by November 6, 2014.

## Contact:

Steven Lawhorn Fire Fighter, PFD (818) 618-8478

slawhorn@cityofpasadena.net

Tax ID #: 956000759

Steven Lawhorn

Fire Fighter, Pasadena Fire Department

Meghan Fink

Owner, PSC/Fink Fund

(909) 267-5700

FinkFund@gmail.com

Tax ID # 870636433

Meghan Fink

Owner, Pasadena Sandwich Company







